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PolicyLab responded to a request for public comment from the U.S. Department of the Treasury and the IRS on
the Proposed Rule on the Affordability of Employer Coverage for Family Members of Employees. 

In their response, PolicyLab experts offer their support of the proposed rule, with a particular focus on why
fixing the so-called “family glitch” is so important for children and families. 
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